Mary Weaver

From: Robert Farrell <rob.farrell@dof.virginia.gov> on behalf of Robert Farrell
Sent: Tuesday, July 12, 2022 9:51 AM

To: DOF-ALL EMPLOYEES

Subject: The Branch

Attachments: 2022-07-11 Branch.pdf

Good morning everyone;
Several training announcements in the Branch this week so check it out.

Some good news is on its way, letters are being distributed to supervisors for everyone that is receiving the 5% pay
increase included in the new state budget.

Stay safe this week.

Rob Farrell

State Forester

Virginia Department of Forestry
900 Natural Resources Drive, #800
Charlottesville, VA 22903

office (434) 220-9047

cell (757) 810-6943

fax (434) 220-9140
rob.farrell@dof.virginia.gov
www.dof.virginia.gov




